
Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the 
following information: 

•  Just a reminder the marking period ended on November 8th and report 
cards will be finalized on November 17th.  

• Attached you will find a flyer for Girl Scouts of Southern New Jersey.  
• Please make sure to send your child in with warm clothing and jackets for 

recess. 
• Just a reminder that November 21st, November 22nd, and November 23rd 

are early dismissal days. School is closed on November 24th and 25th for 
Thanksgiving Break. 

• Just a reminder that parent conferences will be held on November 21st 
and November 22nd. 

• Just a reminder that you can always find forms, policies and the latest 
information under the E-Folder tab at the following link:  Efolder - Broad 

Street Elementary School (greenwich.k12.nj.us)  Access to previous E-Folder 
messages can be found at   Thursday E-Folder Archives - Broad Street Elementary 

School (greenwich.k12.nj.us) 

We hope everyone has a wonderful weekend!  
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